Join us at the Launch of

South Tyneside’s new Autism Hub!
Friday 10" January 2020 drop-in between 12:30 — 17:00
\_ The Autism Hub. Gordon Street. South Shields. NE33 4JP. Y
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The Doorway to Early Action in Autiem

The open day will give you an opportunity to hear about the service and learn what the hub
will be offering to autistic children, young people & adults as well as families & carers.
Hub staff will be on hand to chat and answer any questions you may have.

It would be appreciated if you could confirm attendance in advance if possible by emailing

michelle.olsen@southtyneside.gov.uk, but please do feel free to drop in and join us on the
day.
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